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Enclosed is an updated version of Appendix C, " Construction Specificaticns"
which was originally a part of the Response to Request for Information to
the Texas Department of Health dated March 18, 1986 on the final reclamation*

plan for the Ray Point Tailings basin. The updated specifications are
identical with the exception of the underlined sections. These revisions
are intended to make the specifications consistent with the NRC Staff
Technical Position. It is our understanding that NRC intends to require
these changes as a condition of their endorsement of the reclamation plan.

As before, we are forwarding this document directly to you for your review,
and request that you provide any comments to TDH.

If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please call H. Paul
Estey on either (512) 786-2586 or (713) 978-5438.
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Texas Department of Health
Bureau of Radiation Control
1100 West 49th Street

# Austin, Texas 78756-3189

Attention: Mr. Edgar D. Bailey, P.E., C.H.P., Director
Division of Licensing, Registration and Standards

Gentlemen: '

Enclosed is an updated version of Appendix C, " Construction 5pecifications"
which was originally a part of the Response to Request for Information to
the Texas Department of Health dated March 18, 1986 on the f.inal reclamation
plan for the Ray Point Tailings basin. The updated specifications are

D. identical with the exception of the underlined sections. These revisions
are intended to make the specifications consistent with the NRC Staff
Technical Position. It is our understanding that NRC intends to require
these changes as a condition of their endorsement of the reclamation plan.

* Under separate cover, we are forwarding the enclosed document to the U.S.
NRC for their review, and asking them to provide any comments to you.

If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please call H. Paul
Estey on either (512) 786-2586 or (713) 978-5438.

Sincerely,
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